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Introduction

When the COVID-19 pandemic began, it  became necessary for family planning providers to utilize telehealth in order to safely provide
contraceptive counseling to patients. Telehealth, in the form of video or phone calls between provider and patient, had not previously been
widely utilized for this purpose. As such, Ci3 researchers Legislation allows adolescents to access comprehensive contraceptive care; however,
provider practices remain unclear. According to research, only one-third of sexually experienced adolescents aged 15 to 19 years list health
care providers as a source of information for contraception, which indicates a need to increase provider comfort initiating conversations around
contraceptive topics. Research further highlights pediatricians and family medicine providers are most likely to cite a lack of knowledge,
training, and comfort with the safety of various contraceptive methods for adolescent patients.

Published in Women’s Health Issues journal, researchers from Ci3 at The University of Chicago, conducted a statewide needs assessment in
Illinois, to examine predictors of contraceptive provider knowledge and comfort surrounding the provision of contraceptive care to adolescent
patients. Survey packets were mailed to 1,062 ob-gyns, pediatricians, and family medicine physicians, as well as 386 publicly-funded clinics.
The analysis had four outcomes of interest, 1) knowledge of adolescent consent laws, 2) comfort asking for time alone with adolescents, 3)
comfort providing contraception to adolescents without parental consent, and 4) comfort providing long-acting reversible contraception (LARC)
to adolescents without parental consent. with Planned Parenthood of Illinois (PPIL) to conduct a study exploring provider and staff perceptions
of the newly implemented telehealth for contraceptive counseling in clinics across Illinois, with analysis of a subset of data focused on the
effects  on  the  adolescent  population  in  particular.  Researchers  interviewed 40 participants,  including 20 participants  from PPIL  and 20 from
other clinics providing family planning services from across Illinois.  Participants included clinicians, clinician support staff, and administrative
personnel.



Findings

Most providers are knowledgeable of consent laws (90%) and report being comfortable asking for time alone with adolescents (94%) and
comfortable providing contraception to adolescents without parental consent (88%)
Having a large proportion of patients who are eligible for family planning services was associated with increased comfort asking for time
alone with adolescents and providing contraception to adolescents.
Only one-half (54%) were comfortable providing LARC methods to adolescents, with higher comfort among providers who: received more
than 2 days of formal family planning training, specialized in obstetrics-gynecology, and had a patient population with more than 50%
patients from minoritized racial/ethnic groups.

Implications

Our research suggests that additional efforts to increase provider comfort with all contraceptive methods and training on adolescent-centered
practices may be required to meet the needs of adolescent patients.
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